
2022 Municipal Election Update 
 
 
The TLA invited all ten municipal council candidates to contribute either video or written 
responses to the following 5 questions: 

1. What does good and sustainable economic development look like for Temagami in the 
short and longer term? 

2. Do lake water quality and healthy natural ecosystems matter to you and should they be a 
priority for the municipal council?  

3. What relationship would you like to see and work towards between permanent residents, 
seasonal residents, and First Nations peoples? 

4. What is your position regarding mainland development on Lake Temagami?  

5. As a Councillor in the coming term of office, what is the one accomplishment you wish to 
achieve that would impact Lake Temagami and seasonal residents?  

We have thus far received a recorded video statement from Carol Lowery and written 
responses from Wendell Gustavson and Margaret Youngs. 

I encourage you to look at their thoughtful responses posted on the TLA’s new YouTube 
Channel, created by yours truly. As today (Monday) was busy with family and feasting, we 
will post any further submissions that we receive by Tuesday. 

https://youtube.com/channel/UCEnrCcK1V5eqvx3yb8NW4bw 

Remember, mail-in ballots must be post marked NO LATER THAN Thursday, October 13th. 

All the best, and good luck to the candidates. 

Paul 

https://youtube.com/channel/UCEnrCcK1V5eqvx3yb8NW4bw

